Personnel Committee Report

Faculty Senate, Written Report, 04/10/09

Members Present:  Diane Elmore, Janie Moore, Lucina Lewis, Joyce Shaw, Meachell LaSalle (Chair)

Guests:  Mike McFarlane
Meeting held on 04/08/09

A revised document to explain the tenure process and the role of Personnel Committee in the process was sent out to GBC faculty on 03/20/09.  The Personnel Committee met to discuss feedback regarding the committee’s role, and the revised document.  

Mike McFarlane joined us to offer assistance in the process.  Also, his workload would be affected by the proposed changes.   As a committee we have decided to continue to work on this, and collaborate with the Evaluation Committee to better explain what is expected of those seeking tenure, working on, or chairing tenure committees.
Meachell LaSalle

Personnel Committee Chair

